
 

      WARNER  

       ELEMENTARY 
               Week of November 13-17, 2023 

                    Campus website:  http://cfisd.net/warner 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Warner Student Council Food Drive 

Warner Student Council is sponsoring a food 
drive this month. Below are the items that are of 
greatest need. Please bring in your items 
beginning Nov. 1st through Nov. 14th to the 
Warner library.  
 

 
PK: Ramen Noodles 
Kinder: Rice Mixes (Ben’s, Rice-A-Roni) 
1st Grade: Dry Pasta 
2nd Grade: Dry Beans 
3rd Grade: Bagged Rice 
4th Grade: Peanut Butter (Plastic Jar) 
5th Grade: Jelly/Jam (Plastic Jar) 
 

 
Individual Picture Retakes 

Individual picture retake day will take place on 
Thursday, November 16, 2023.   If you want to 
retake your picture you must submit your original 
picture package on Picture Retake Day. You do 

not need to pay for retakes.   Those who were absent or are new to 
Warner will need to pay online.  All money is due prior to your child’s 
picture being taken. Please pay online at www.mylifetouch.com 
Picture Day ID: EVTGJHKZP 
 
 

Calling All 3rd, 4th and 5th Grade Spellers! 
The Warner Spelling Bee will be held on 
Tuesday, December 19th, 2023 at 4:30 P.M.  
To participate, students must qualify as one of 
the top spellers.  A written pretest will be 
given on Wednesday, November 15th, 2023 

to those who choose to try out for the Spelling Bee.  This pretest will 
determine the finalists in Warner’s School Spelling Bee. Look for the 
100 Word Study Guide for the Spelling Bee Pretest coming home. 
 
 

Important information regarding CFISD Spelling Bee: 

• The Warner School Spelling Bee and the CFISD District 
Spelling Bee will be face to face.  Students wanting to be in 
the Warner School Spelling Bee will need to be at Warner, 
on December 19th to participate.  The Warner School 
Spelling Bee will be at 4:30 P.M. on Tuesday, December 
19th. Parents and any other visitors WILL be allowed to 
watch the bee in person.   The school winner will need to 
be at The CFISD Berry Center for the CFISD Spelling Bee 
in person on February  

 

• In the case that a student who qualifies for the school 
spelling bee is sick, he or she will not be allowed to 
participate. No one will be allowed to participate 
virtually for any reason.   

 

Cy-Fair  Tipline 
Cy-Fair Tipline is an anonymous reporting system that allows 
students and parents to communicate school concerns or threats to 
their campus administration through the internet or the tipline 
application. Students and parents are able to submit reports/tips 
anonymously 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.   

 
CFISD introduces an easier way to anonymously 
submit safety tips.  If you see something, say 
something – Text a Tip! 

 
Text “CFISD” to 738477 to receive a link to our anonymous tip form.  
Msg frequency varies.  Msg & data rates may apply.  Test HELP of 
help and STOP to cancel.  P3 Terms and Privacy Policy. 

 
 

Congratulations 1st Marking Period 
Attendance Winners 

1st Marking Period Attendance Winners – 

names drawn by our Student Council 

President – Lacy Lester 

  All 3 winners received a $50.00 Target Gift Card.  

.   

 

 

 

 

 
 

      Emma Trueba and Tyrell Scott 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    
                          Akhil Kandula 
 

 

http://cfisd.net/warner
http://www.mylifetouch.com/
https://p3intel.com/tos-tipster.htm
https://p3intel.com/privacy.htm


Counselor News - Gifted and Talented Referrals 
Currently enrolled students in Grades 1-5 may be referred for the 
HORIZONS program.   Referrals must be received by November 
30th.   Gifted and Talented information can be found on the website. 

 
Directions for referring students can be on the attached flyer. ALL 
referrals must be completed in the Parent Portal on Home Access 
Center.  Problems with Home Access Center?    Contact the HELP 
desk at 281-89-4357.   All Kindergarten students will be screened. 
No referral needed.     Contact your school counselor with any 
questions:  Irasema Rocchi at 281-213-1650 or email 
 irasema.rocchi@cfisd.net.  Please see the Counselor’s Newsletter 

for a live link via the grade level newsletter.  
 
 
Horizons Parent Advisory Committee (HPAC) 

1. Meet with district staff and representatives from other 
campuses two times per year (virtual) 

2. Discuss issues of interest for parents/guardians of students 
identified as gifted and talented 

3. Share useful district information with campuses and the 
community 

4. Disseminate district information and provide valuable input 
to maintain quality education for gifted and talented 
students and the community 

 
To be considered for the HORIZONS Parent Advisory 
Committee, please complete the application at the following 
link: 
https://cyfairisd.formstack.com/forms/committee_application_h
pac or by scanning the QR code. 
 

 
Due Date to submit form is November 30, 2023. 

 
 

 
 

To ensure your 5th grader is 
represented in the Memory Book, 
we need YOUR help!  
Please send one (1) baby/toddler 

photo and 6-12 favorite photos of your  5th grader doing 
extracurricular activities such as sports or music, vacation or just 
being themselves!  You can email high-quality images to 
5thGradeMemoryBook@warnerpto.org Please include your child’s 
name and homeroom teacher in the subject line (i.e. “Jenny Smith / 
Mrs. Waters”).   Please note all photos must be sent by email, we 
cannot accept “actual” printed photos.  Deadline to submit photos 
is Wednesday, December 20th.  Thank you for your help!  We hope 
you and your child will love this special keepsake! 
 

 
 

Mark your Calendars 
Please take note of the following Teacher Work 

Days. These are NOT remote learning days – 

they are student holidays.  Please make sure 

to mark your calendar. 

• February 16th  

• April 15th  

 
School Messenger 2023-2024 
SchoolMessenger is CFISD's emergency 

notification system. Stay informed with 

important school messages in the palm of your 

hand! Opt in today for SMS notifications. Text "Y"  67587. 

Attendance 
Your child’s success is directly related to 
excellent attendance.  Our overall school 

attendance rate is an indicator on our state 
accountability rating and effects Warner’s overall 
success.  Students arriving after 8:15 a.m. are tardy.  
Attendance is marked daily at 9:30 a.m.  Students 

who are absent should submit a written excuse (parent note or 
doctor’s excuse) upon returning to school or you may email it to 
Warner@cfisd.net.  Excessive tardies/absences will be referred to 
the district’s truancy officer.  
 
 
Electronic Communication 
Please refer to the following guidelines regarding communication: 

• Newsletters and other communiqués will be distributed 
electronically.  If you do not have access to e-mail, you 
may access weekly newsletters by going online to 
www.cfisd.net/warner  click on  “Newsletters”. 

• Parents of students that are here on campus will still need 
to check their child’s backpack/binder daily for any graded 
papers or teacher communication. 

• Additional flyers, etc. that cannot be sent electronically will 
be sent home on Tuesdays. 
 

mailto:iraema.rocchi@cfisd.net
https://cyfairisd.formstack.com/forms/committee_application_hpac
https://cyfairisd.formstack.com/forms/committee_application_hpac
mailto:5thGradeMemoryBook@warnerpto.org
http://www.cfisd.net/warner


Follow Warner Elementary on Twitter -    @WarnerCFISD 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Coming Up! 
November 14 
Student Council Food Drive Ends 
Chick-Fil-A SPIRIT Night 4:00 -8:00 p.m. 
November 15 
Spelling Bee Qualifying Rounds in Homerooms 
November 16 
Individual Pictures Retakes 
November 17 
Spirit Cart during all lunches 
November 20-24 
Thanksgiving Holidays 
November 30 
SRC – 2nd  – Insects 
December 1 
Student Council Toy Drive Begins 
,  
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